in view of the interest which you were good enough to msni-
fest in the originel project, the Trustees of the Foundation
wish to bring to your attention the information eccntained in
this letter. They propose to advise yon, alsg cf ¥ke subse-
cuent steps in the preliminsry development of the Foundat ion.
Bel ieve me,
Sir,

Yours feithfully,

27 i

F. Lorne Hutchison,

Honorary Secretery.

Sir Arthur W.Currie,
Principal & Vice Chgncellor,
McGill University,

Montregl, Que.




